ACE MINUTES/REPORT 3/1/2016
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Patty Fox, Mica Johnson, Karen Kimber, Toni Milano, Sally Rampe, Frank Sawyer, Justine Stout and Brandy Nielsen.  
Guests present:  None
Justine Stout recapped The Film Festival.  Attendance was lower this year but that may have been from various other events happening in the community.  Next year the intent of The Film Festival Committee will be to find Independent Films that are not readily available to the public through such outlets as Netflix, etc. The committee is looking into hosting additional nights possibly at other venues.  
Toni Milano attended faculty senate to promote submissions to be used in this year’s Argentum publication.  Faculty were encouraged to submit their own work or if they knew of a talented student to urge them to make submissions.  March 11, 2016 is the deadline.  The committee discussed briefly various types of art that could be considered for submissions.  
Sally Rampe introduced Mica Johnson who will be taking on the duties as Gallery Curator.  Mica is the Elko Art Club President and has been working with Gail Rappa in her jewelry classes.  Sally reported the Student and Argentum show will be showcased from May 2-May 13th with the opening reception on May 2nd, possibly May 3rd from 4-6:00 pm.  Artwork will be due April 28th by 2:00PM. There will be no art show from March 11 through May 2nd.  Jeanne Bailey is working on a grant to be used specifically for the gallery. 
Justine Stout has expressed the community has an interest in Live TED Talks this semester.  One faculty member has agreed and another stated Toastmasters would like to be involved.  This event would be shown with one video clip from TED.  April 6th or 13th were determined to be the best days for the event.  Justine made an appeal to faculty to encourage them to do a “talk”.   
Angie updated the committee on Jeannie Bailey’s progress with the grant writing process for Women of the World and Johnny B. in 2017.  Johnny B. will be in Elko November 3rd or 4th with Women of the World in Spring of 2017.   Finalized dates to be determined upon the grant awards.  
Toni Milano suggested possibly using a photographer from outside of Elko to present a show in the gallery in the future.  The display cases are often hard to fill, however, photographs will be ideal.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
The next meeting will be held April 5th , 2016 at 4:00 p.m. in the Social Room.
